
 
 
TO:   Parks & Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Disc Golf Course Directives Workplan 
 
DATE:  April 11, 2024 

 
Background 
In November 2023, the City received a petition from members of the Breezy Point 
Neighborhood Alliance to remove holes 9-12 of the disc golf course expansion. The City Council 
considered the petition during the January 2, 2024 City Council meeting, and ultimately voted to 
adopted a list of recommendations provided by Councilmember Moroni (recommendations are 
attached). 
 
At the January 11 Parks & Recreation Committee meeting, City Administrator Chanski stated 
that staff would bring back a workplan of items that the Parks & Recreation Committee needs to 
address.  
 
Workplan 
Staff has identified 3 buckets that need input from the Parks & Recreation Committee: 
 

- Verbiage, Number, and Location of Signage 

- Policy Language 

- Bathrooms 

To address these three buckets in a timely manner, staff has drafted the following workplan: 
 

- April 11 Meeting 

o Event Permit & Rules of Play 

o Operational Hours 

- May 9 Meeting 

o Event Permit & Rules of Play (if necessary) 

o Signage 

o Violation Penalties Discussion 

- June 13 Meeting 

o Signage (if necessary) 

o Draft Violation Penalties Policy Language 

o Bathrooms 

- July 11 Meeting 

o Violation Penalties Policy Language (if necessary) 

o Bathrooms (if necessary) 


